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 After the 10 a.m. Mass on  Sat  and  
after  the  10 a.m. Mass on  the Thurs 
before  the First Friday 

St John the Baptist 
Mon - Sat :10.00 am, 6.00 pm (V),   
Sundays:  10.00 am., 12.00 pm 
St Gabriel's: Sat (Vigil) 5.00pm 
Sunday 10.30 am and 6.00 pm 
St Anthony’s: Sat 5.30 pm (Vigil) 
Sunday 10.00 am, 11.30 am 

Parish Office         833 4606  

Fr. John Callanan S.J. 087 2296894              
Parish Centre:        805 3033 

On the 2nd  Saturday of each month at 
12 noon.

MASSES 

 

Parish Office Opening Hours 
9.00 am—1.00 pm  
Monday to Friday 

CONFESSIONS 

BAPTISMS 

CONTACTS 

Saturday: 
6.00 pm  Deceased members of the Doyle 
& O’Donnell Famalies 
Sunday:  
10.00 am Marie Breen (Anniv) 
12.00 pm Jim Harahan (Anniv) 
Monday 
Vincent Coyne (Rec Dec) 
Tuesday  
James Moffit (Rec Dec) 
Wednesday 
Daniel Devine  (Rec Dec) 
Thursday 
Mary Kelly  (Anniv) 
Saturday 
Anthony Lawlor (Rec Dec) 

Mass Intentions 

First and Second Sunday Mass 
Collection,  
The first collection for the priests of the 
Diocese last weekend was €470 and the 
second collection for the SHARE came to 
€315.Many thanks for your continued 
contribution to both collections. This does 
not include contributions through the Tap 
and Go Machine or the Donate button on 
the Parish Website, for which we are 
equally grateful. 

    Fr John O’Brien, Moderator 

St John’s, St Gabriel's  St Anthony's 

               083 0062411 

Liturgy of the Word 
 

& 
 

Holy Communion. 

 

 
 

Every Friday during 

 July & August 

Starting 

 7th July. 

 

 
 

Exposition will also take place 

after the service 

Unislim Classes 
 
A New Unislim Class has 
started in the St Johns  
Parish Centre on 
Tuesday’s from 9.30 to 
10.30am.  Avail of our opening Special 
Offer of No Joining Fee.  

PATHWAYS: EXPLORING FAITH 
AND MINISTRY 

An Adult Faith Development 
Programme 

Applications are now open for the next 
intake of participants for Pathways. The 
programme, run by the Dublin 
Archdiocese,starts on Thursday 
28th September 2023 (7.00p.m. – 9.30 
p.m.).  Places are limited so early 
application is advised. 
For further information please contact 
Eileen Houlahan on (01) 8087594 or 
email ehoulahan@dublindiocese.ie: 

pathways@dublindiocese.ie 

Summer Dues: Envelopes available in Church porch 

Quote from Pope Francis’ 
Encyclical on the 
Environment, Laudato Si’  
 
230. Saint Therese of Lisieux 

invites us to practice the little 
way of love, not to miss out 
on a kind word, a smile or any small 
gesture which sows peace and friendship. 

An integral ecology is also made up of 
simple daily gestures which break with the 
logic of violence, exploitation and 

selfishness. In the end, a world of 
exacerbated consumption is at the same 
time a world which mistreats life in all its 

forms.  

mailto:ehoulahah@dublindiocese.ie

